
~, AdERA ENERGY 

May 20, 2015 

Executive Director 
NHPUC 
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

RE: DM 14-299 

Dear Executive Director, 

Agera Energy LLC has included one original and two copies of the Surety Bond it 
wishes to file with the commission. Agera would like to post this bond instead of the letter of 
credit it currently has posted in New Hampshire. Please feel free to contact me at 914-2 36-1406 
if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

);Jj~i{~ 
\iichael Nordlicht, General Counsel 


